
RHODE ISLAND 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 

235 Promenade Street, Providence, RI 02908-5767 TDD 401 -222-4462 

8 January 2016 

David Conroy 
U.S. EPA- Region 1 
5 Post Office Square, 
Suite 100 (OEP05-02) 
Boston, MA 02109-3912 

Dear Mr. Conroy: 

EPA's Data Requirements rule (40 CFR 51, Subpart BB) requires each air agency to submit to 
their EPA Regional Office a list identifying those sources in the state with emissions above 2000 
tons per year of sulfur dioxide (S02). This list is to be provided to EPA by January 15, 2016. 

This letter is submitted to satisfy the requirement in 40 CFR 51.1203 to provide a list and inform 
you that there are no S02 sources in Rhode Island with emissions above 2000 tons per year. 
Based on our most recent inventory data (2014), the largest S02 source in the state, Rhode Island 
Hospital, had emissions of 60 tons per year. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 401-222-4700, x-7011. 

Sincerely, 

bvfo 1 fUf!r 
Douglas McVay, b~ief 
Office of Air Resources 

cc: Donald Dahl - EPA 
Karen Slattery - DEM 
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